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22nd April 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers  

 

EYFS Class Trip to Hatfield Forest – Wednesday 4th June 2025 

 

On Wednesday 4th June, EYFS will be attending a school trip to Hatfield Forest. The children will be 

taking part in various activities including nature walks, bug hunting and exploring pond life!  

 

Children need to come to school wearing long sleeves and trousers / leggings.  Please supply your child 

with a packed lunch and a drink. Please supply their packed lunch in a named disposable bag.  

 

We will be travelling by coach. Please drop off your children as usual at the classroom door by 9am and 

pick up at 3pm in the same manner. 

 

We ask for a contribution of £10 for the travel arrangements. Please complete and return the slip below, 

and pay via Arbor by Wednesday 28th May. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Lawrence and Mrs Webb 

EYFS Teacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

EYFS Class Trip to Hatfield Forest – Wednesday 4th June 2025 

 

I give permission for my child ___________________________ to attend the visit to Hatfield Forest 

on Wednesday 4th June 2025. 

 

I have paid via the Arbor payment system. 

 

Signed ____________________________    (Parent/Guardian) 
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